CHIMNEYVILLE WEAVERS GUILD

Summer 1992 Newsletter

Calendar
August 8
Summer get-together at Nancy
Landrum's house in Meridian.
Details and directions in this
newsletter.

August 9-September 29
"Pigments of Our Imagina-
tion," a show of hand-dyed fiber
works by members of the Baton
Rouge Fiber Guild. To hang at the
West Baton Rouge Museum in
Port Allen.

September 19

First Chimneyville Weavers
Guild meeting of the '92-'93
year. Held in the weaving studio
at the Miss. Agriculture &
Forestry Museum on Lakeland
Drive in Jackson. Board meeting
begins at 9:30 a.m.; general
meeting is at 10:00. Be sure to
attend and renew your member-
ship for the coming year!

'92-'93 CWG Board

Director: Barbara Mitchell
Vice director: Nancy Landrum
Secretary: Debbie Stringer
Treasurer: Hazel Howell
Historian: Beth Arrington

Newsletter
Send newsletter notices and
contributions to:
Debbie Stringer
2534 Crestleigh Manor
Jackson, MS 39204
373-6292 evenings

Chimneyville Weavers Guild
c/o Craftmen's Guild of Miss.
1150 Lakeland Dr.
Jackson, MS 39216

SUMMER GET-TOGETHER

There will be no formal summer meeting, but Nancy Landrum
is inviting everyone to an informal get-together at her house in Merid-
ian Saturday, Aug. 8. We did
this last year and it was lots of
fun. Bring a project if you like
and come prepared to spend
a relaxed day in the country.
Nancy has offered to prepare
a lunch too! Maybe she'll fill
us in on her trip to Conver-
gence.
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To get to Nancy's, travel I-20 to the Valley Road/49th Avenue
exit (on the west end of Meridian). After exiting, turn left onto Valley
Road if you're coming from the east, right if coming from the west.
Continue south for 2.7 miles, and look for balloons on her mailbox on
the right.

NOTES/ANNOUNCEMENTS
Demonstrators needed

Ann S. Nestelroad of the Arts Council of Clinton would like
someone to demonstrate weaving there. If you are interested or want
more details, please write her at the Arts Council of Clinton, 2499
Midway Rd., Clinton, MS 39056.

Dues are due in Sept.

Dues for the upcoming Chimneyville Weavers Guild year are
payable by the September 19 meeting. Either pay at the meeting or fill
out the coupon at the bottom of this page and return with your $15
dues to Hazel Howell. Hazel requests that you be sure to include your
work phone if you have one.

CWG Membership Renewal

| don't want to miss any of the fun of the '92-'93 CWG year!
Renew my membership (or begin my new one). Enclosed is my
check for $15.

Name

Address

Home phone Work

Mail to Hazel Howell, 1468 Sunset Dr., Canton, MS 39046.



Marcy Petrini
950 Fairfax Circle
Jackson, MS 39211
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